
Understanding why (and when) we can or cannot work!

Sunshine - Clear Skies
When the weather is sunny and skies are clear, our Paving, Concrete and
Sealcoating crews can work without worrying whether or not weather will
compromise our work.  This is the ideal day at Pavement Maintenance
Specialties.

Rain Showers - Dark Clouds
When raining during the day, concrete cannot be poured, asphalt cannot 
be paved and sealer cannot be applied.  All of it is ruined if we move forward.
  
Unfortunately, even if it has rained hours before we are to work, often times this will kill a
project.  Tack cannot stick to wet pavement, sealer cannot adhere to wet pavement, crack sealer
will blister with wet pavement.  Concrete pouring may be possible (if the rain has stopped) but
that should be left to our team to determine the best course of action for the integrity of your
project.  Your best interest is all we have in mind.

Temperatures Matter - Always
Too hot or too cold can effect the outcome of the project.  Often times the
heat will still allow us to work, but other precautions must be observed
after the job is complete.  Cold temperatures usually mean trouble for
Sealer, Crack Sealer and Paving.  Concrete has a little more tolerance and
can be blanketed, but again should be determined by our team members
to assure you are getting a quality job when all is said and done. 

A good rule of thumb is that the low temperatures being 50 degrees and
above, with no precipitation will allow us to perform all tasks.  Below 50
degrees will eliminate sealcoating, paving and crack sealing.  Pot hole
patching and concrete can still take place as long as precipitation is not an
issue.  

The Forecast Is A Huge Factor
Because materials and trucking need to be ordered ahead of
the actual installation day, many times we can only go based
on what the forecast says 24 hours ahead of time.  Sometimes
this means making a judgement call and trying to predict
what the weather is going to do.  If the forecast shows rain all
day the next day - we may be forced to make a decision
regardless of what the weather actually does on the
scheduled installation date.


